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Thanks to the popularity of prior Jigsaw Puzzle Contests, the North Olympic Library System 

(NOLS) is offering more chances to race the clock and other puzzle teams at libraries on the 

West End and at the Port Angeles Main Library.  

 

At the Clallam Bay Branch Library, the contests start at 3:30pm on the final Monday of the 

month, February 27, March 27, and April 24. At the Forks Branch Library, the contests start at 

1:30pm on the first Saturday of the month, March 4 and April 1. The Port Angeles Main Library 

contests start at different times, beginning at 4pm on Saturday, February 11; 2pm on Saturday, 

March 18; and 10am on Saturday, April 22. 

 

Puzzle teams of up to four people will be provided with a 500-piece jigsaw puzzle to 

complete within two hours. Prizes will be awarded to the team that finishes the puzzle first. 

If no puzzles are completed during the contest, the team with the fewest pieces remaining will 

be declared the winner. The puzzles are in a variety of designs, so teams can come back and try 

a different puzzle at each contest. 

 

Adults, teens, and children age 10 and older are invited to compete. Bring your own team or 

join up with others at the event.  



For more information, visit www.nols.org/puzzle, call 360.417.8500, or email 

discover@nols.org. This program is generously supported by local Friends of the Library 

groups.  

 

 

 

 

Jigsaw Puzzle Contests offer friendly competition at the Port Angeles Main Library, and Clallam Bay and 

Forks Branch Libraries through April. 

 

# # #  

https://www.nols.org/puzzle
mailto:discover@nols.org

